
From: Juliette Gillan
Subject: Hardey Road Contamination
Date: 23 Oct 2019 3:50 PM
To:

Dear Ms Hollands,

The Mayor has brought your letter to my attention.

Under the provisions of the Contaminated Sites Act 2003, a memorial has been registered on  the 
Certificate of Title for 47 Hardey Road classifying the site as ‘possibly contaminated, investigation 
required’.  

There is no memorial on the Title for 49 Hardey Road.  Given this, there are no reasonable 
grounds to require an environmental report for the purposes of the development application for 
49 Hardey Road

Regards

JULIETTE GILLAN

ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

 


